
 

 

November 26-30, 2018 
Safe Arrival Number: 

416-393-0967 

 
 

Mon Nov 26 
Day 2 

VOLLEYBALL TOURNAMENT – Boys Gr 6 @ Allenby (meet outside office 8:20 am) 
7:45 am Volleyball Practice - Boys Gr 7/8 
11:50 am Ceremony Team Meeting – B1 
11:50 am Intramurals – Grade 1 
3:15 pm Basketball Practice - Girls Gr 5 

Tues Nov 27 
Day 3 

VOLLEYBALL TOURNAMENT – Boys Gr 5 @ John Wanless (meet outside office 8:30 am) 
BASKETBALL TOURNAMENT – Girls Gr 5 @ Bedford (afternoon only – gym closed) 
7:45 am Volleyball Practice – Boys Gr 7 & 8  
10:15 am ZUMBA – Gr 8s in the gym 
11:50 am Me to We Meeting (Gr. 4-6 students) Room 2 

Wed Nov 28 
Day 4 

7:45 am Ceremony Team Meeting – gym 
9:00 am Park Lane – Room 18 
11:35 am Chess’N Math Club – beginner to intermediate – in the library, bring your lunch! 
11:50 am Intramurals – Grade 2 

Thurs Nov 29 
Day 5 

7:45 am Volleyball Tryouts – Boys Gr 5 & 6 
8:00 am First Ice Hockey Tryout – Grade 6, 7 & 8 @ York Mills Arena 
11:35 am Chess’N Math Club – intermediate to advanced – in the library, bring your lunch! 
11:50 am Choir Meeting – Rm 22 
11:50 am Ceremony Team Meeting – in the gym 

Fri Nov 30 
Day 1 

OPENING CEREMONY OF THE FIELD – BEDFORD WEAR DAY! 
7:45 am Volleyball Practice – Boys Gr 7/8 
11:50 am Robotics – Gr 6, 7 & 8 in the library 

 

 

Mark your Calendar: 
 
Fri Dec 7th – PA Day 
Thurs Dec 13th – WINTER CONCERT 
Wed Dec 19th – BEDFORD  HOLIDAY HOP!!  
Mon Dec 24th to Jan 4th – WINTER BREAK 
Mon Jan 7th – FIRST DAY BACK TO SCHOOL 
 

 
DONATE TO SECOND KICKS 
Donate used LPAA uniforms, cleats & shin guards to Second Kicks, a non-profit charitable sports 
organization with a mission to collect and distribute used soccer uniforms and equipment to needy 
communities in Canada and around the world.  A collection box will be set up outside the library of 
Bedford Park school from November 6th-30th.  Uniforms can also be dropped off at 1525 Mount 
Pleasant in the collection box on the porch. Thank you for your support! 

 
POINSETTIAS POINSETTIAS POINSETTIAS 
HURRY HURRY! Only a few days left to order to help support the Grade 8 Graduation! Deadline is 
MONDAY NOVEMBER 26th so don't delay!  All purchases can be made via Cash Online, visit 
www.bedfordpark.ca for flyer & details. Contact us at BedfordParkFlowers@gmail.com for any 
questions. 

 
CHESS'N MATH CLUB 
Chess'N Math Club runs from October 3rd through to December 6th over the lunch-hour.  Students are 
reminded to bring their lunches to the library at 11:35am.  Beginner-to-intermediate students on 
Wednesdays and intermediate-to-advanced on Thursdays. Thanks again to Judy Lam for stepping up to run 
this fun and important program. For any questions please email: bedfordparkchess@gmail.com. 
 
SCHOOL TEAMS - GRADE 5, GRADE 6, GRADE 7/8 



 

 

November 26-30, 2018 
Safe Arrival Number: 

416-393-0967 

 
 

Anyone in the appropriate grade, is welcome to participate in the tryouts for sports at Bedford Park. Information regarding 
tryouts are listed in the Blues, and may be communicated to students through the various coaches. Tryouts are one way to 
determine safety of the students in the activity, teach and assess skills, and build a knowledge of the sport. Some activities 
are very popular and not all students can be placed on a team. Each sport, grade and gender will be assessed to see what 
works best for the players and the sport. Team lists are posted on the bulletin board near the gym entrance. If you have 
any questions, please speak to the specific coach for that team. Many of the activities require students to leave Bedford 
Park and be transported to fields or schools. Please let the coaches know if you can help participate in this role. 
 
BEDFORD PARK WEBSITE 
Interested in helping with the Bedford Website or have questions – please reach out to bedfordparkps.tor@gmail.com and 
don’t forget to bookmark www.bedfordpark.ca to keep up with all Bedford News! 
 
LABEL! LABEL! LABEL! 
Keep labelling your child(ren)s items!  The Lost & Found team work hard to return those items that are labels but all other 
items get donated so be sure to check the Lost & Found table regularly! 

 
 
 
 

Blues Submissions? Just email Beth Lauer at selauer70@gmail.com by 7:30pm Wednesdays please… Thank You! 


